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SPECEFIC RECOMMENDATION FOR ACCEPTANCE OF THE PROPSAL

The diversion of Forest Land 3.67 Ha at Neeru-Sikander road in Compartment
No. 38/T Bodugam Beat of Barnai Block (Gurez Range) proposed by the User
Agency is unavoidable & is having high importance for general Public &
Security/defense personnels of Gurez Valley. The diversion of forest land proposed
is also inevitably required for hassle free movement especially during the harsh
winters. This will also help to step forward with the Government Policies to deliver
electronic facilities to the people of Gurez Valley dealing with Health, Education,
Farming, Justice, Security & Financial inclusion & Optical Network Infrastructure

connecting people to Digital World.
As such the proposed site/land needs to be cleared for effective Development

of the area. z
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